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Kansas City Chiefs hire new offensive coordinator
Kansas City Chiefs have hired former Miami Dolphins offensive coordinator, Brian Daboll who
become their offensive coordinator under new head coach, Romeo Crennel.

Daboll served as the offensive coordinator in Miami last year and was recently relieved of his duties
when the Dolphins hired their new head coach, Joe Philbin of the Green Bay Packers. Before last
year, Daboll was the offensive coordinator for the Cleveland Browns for two seasons (2009-10).

Head Coach, Romero Crennel made the announcement Monday that Daboll would be the Chiefs
new offensive coordinator. Crennel and Daboll are familiar with each other as they both worked on
the New England Patriots staff under Bill Belichick together. Daboll was a positional coach for the
Patriots for seven seasons, before moving on to become an offensive coordinator.



